
NEW FAIRFIELD PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

4 Brush Hill Road

New Fairfield, Connecticut 06812

Telephone (203)312-5633 Fax (203)312-5636

SPECIAL MEETING

MONDAY, JUNE 10, 2024

7:00 pm.

NEW FAIRFIELD COMMUNITY ROOM

Members Present: Sean Loughran (Chairman), Jim Keller, Mark Lamanna and Gary Remley 

Members Absent: Ken Bennett, Tom Edwards and Chris Van Steen and Terra Volpe

Town official present: Parks and Rec Director Linda Lull (via phone)

Call to Order- Chairman Sean Loughran called the meeting to order at 7:0r pm. No quorum was
present so there was an informal discussion among those present. No votes were taken. 

Public Comment- None

Chairman’s Report

Sean Loughran spoke of the demolition of the Snack Shack at the Town Beach. There was a
discussion of leaving the framework so as to not lose the “grandfather’ status for keeping of the
building. 

• The Town Beach will open either June 24th or July 1st depending on staffing.
• Some of the boards have been replaced at the Boat Docks. 
• There was a discussion of changing Field Fees for Pickleball Leagues that have formal

leagues. 
• The  Field  Fees  committee  met  and  decided  that  fees  will  be  increased  to  $50  per

participant effective Spring 2025. This needs to be approved by the Board of Education. 

Future Events

• The Boat Parade will be held on July 12th with a rain date of July 13th. 

• Day Camp will run for 6 weeks. The first week and the sixth week will not be full weeks
due to staffing issues. 

• The first concert on Memorial Field will be on Thursday, June 20th at 6:30 pm. 

 

Adjournment- The meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm. 
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